
  October   

Wed 3rd Oct 12 noon International 1pm Open meeting 

Wed 10th Oct 12 noon Community & 

voctional 

1pm Speaker—Paul 

Ginnings  

Wed 17th Oct 1pm  Gavin Archiibald 

job talk 

6.30pm- 

Cricket 

Club  

Club service and club 

council 

Wed 24th Oct   1pm Business 

Wed 31st Oct   7pm Guest night—

Halloween theme 

Wed 7th Nov   1pm PRB Bar  

Oct 3rd—David Mansbridge 

Oct 10th—Chris Nicholas 

Oct 17th—Chris Cork 

Oct 24th—Terry Webber 

Oct 31st—Rebecca Worth 

Nov 7th—Michael Zeale 

 

Oct 

&  

Nov 

October 

1st—Dudley Chugg—Birthday 

2nd-Dudley & Hilary Chugg—anniversary 

9th-Denise Leverton-Birthday 

19th—Chris & Marjorie Cork—anniversary 

November 

1st—Diana Mansbridge—Birthday 

5th—Glen Dadds—birthday 

7th—Hilary Chugg—Birthday 

10th—Bill Harvey—birthday 

15th—John Masterson—birthday 

22nd—Gillian Crawford—birthday 

23rd—Garry & Glen Dadds– anniversary 

 

Fair meeting –Tuesday 30th October, 7pm—PRB Bar, Williams arms 

 

Xmas lunch  - Wednesday 12th December  

 
Did you hear about the new Dracula doll?  

Wind it up and it bites Barbie on the neck...  
 

What do you do when 50 zombies surround your house? 

Hope it's Halloween...  

 
 

 

 



      

   

My first experience of Braunton Rotary Club was when Mike Zeale asked me to 

do a sheep shearing demonstration in the ring at Braunton Fair. I agreed and a 

friend of mine, David Kennard, did a commentary whilst I sheared the four of 

five sheep. That was in two thousand and two and in December of that year Mi-

chael invited David and myself to the Rotary Christmas lunch as a thank you on 

behalf of the Club for our efforts in the ring the previous May. I enjoyed the 

welcome I received and the friendly atmosphere that December afternoon. 

Michael invited me to various Rotarian functions and lunches over the next cou-

ple of years and often asked me if I would like to become a member. I would 

always decline only because I was unable to leave the Farm at lunchtime on a 

Wednesday. 

Fortunately for me Michaels’ continued invitations over the next ten years to 

join resulted in my induction by Brian Whiting on the 30th May this year. 

 I am now enjoying the fellowship of the Club and I am at last remembering 

members’ names. 

Chris Nicholas 

Happy 80th Birthday Owen  

District governor visit— 


